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Representative Roth:

In this redraft, I included a nonstatutory provision specifying that mobile dentistry
programs are not required to be registered under this proposal if it goes into effect
before the relevant provisions of 2013 Wisconsin Act 244, which creates mobile
dentistry program registration requirements.  The effective date of 2013 Wisconsin Act
244 is contingent upon the Dentistry Examining Board promulgating rules governing
mobile dentistry programs and, therefore, might not take effect before this proposal,
depending on when those rules get promulgated.  Please let me know if you have any
questions.

Thank you.

Michael Gallagher
Legislative Attorney
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